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Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                                                              13th June 2019  

 

In Nursery we usually have a day trip out at the end of the school year.  This year we have arranged for Nursery 

clas s to visit Standalone Farm on Monday 15 th July. It is a lovely setting that is especially suitable for 3 -6 year 

olds. Morning children  will need to arrive at school  at normal time . Afternoon children will need to arrive at 

9.20am. We will be leaving the school by 9:30am and returning to school by about 2.30pm for collection.   

 

On the trip, children will need:  

¶ Packed lunch in a named bag that they can carry themselves  ð either a carrier bag, or back pack.  

We recommend that their  packed lunch consists  of a non fizzy drink, fruit, sandwiches, and maybe 1 or 

2 other items. Please avoid items that need to be refrigerated and  that contain nuts .  Remember, your 

child will be carrying their own lunch so the bag should not be too big or heavy.  Please do not include 

any items  to share with friends as some children in the class have severe allergies.  

¶ A sun hat and please apply sun cream  before they arrive at school  

¶ Weather appropriate clothes ð i.e. if it is forecast to rain, a small rain coat ð again, somethin g they can 

put in their bag if possible.  

¶ Appropriate footwear, as they will be walking on a variety of surfaces  including  up and down uneven 

steps around for parts of the day, preferably trainers or thick strapped sandals and not flip flops.  

 

We do unders tand that for some of you this is the first time your child will be going on a trip for the day without 

you.  We would like to assure you that everything has been done to ensure the safety of your child on our trip.  

We are lucky to have a good number of s taff to come on the trip and the children will be supervised by adults 

who know them well at all times. Also we are inviting as many parents as would like to come with us. 

Unfortunately you would not be able to bring younger siblings. Please let us know if  you are able to come with 

us. 

 

Please fill in the slip below and return it with the completed consent slip and medical inf ormation consent form 

form by 5th July. Your child will not be allowed to attend the trip without the consent form (please find 

attac hed).  The cost of this trip is £ 13 per child .  You may pay  cash  in an envelope  or on -line through the 

schoolõs website.  Click on ôOur Schoolõ and select ôon-line paymentsõ.    

 

Please see the office if you have any questions about this.  You may return p ermission slips to Nursery or the 

office.  

 

Parents should be aware that, should not enough children wish to go on the trip and so costs are not covered, 

the trip may have to be cancelled.  As a group with advanced booking we are therefore unable to refund 

anyone who m isses the trip due to illness.  If any parents would like to see how the cost of the trip has been 

worked out, please ask at the office where  further information will be available.  We will need all the children to 

travel in the school coach on  the day.  

  

If you have any other questions or any concerns at all about the trip, please do not hesitate to approach a 

member of staff.  

 

Yours sincerely  

Mary Nethersole  

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

I give permission for my child _______________________ in Nursery class to visit Standalone  Farm on Monday 15th 

July.  

I have filled out my childõs medical consent form. 

I enclose the cost of £ 13 

I have pai d online.  

 

Signed ____________________________________  
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